
 
 

 
 

 
To: All Media 
  
Att: News Editor 
  
Media Advisory 
  
12 December 2017 
 
Premier Makhura visits Midvaal following a tornado that hit certain parts of the 
area 
 
Gauteng Premier David Makhura will today, 12 December 2017, visit the affected 
areas in Midvaal this afternoon where more than 300 people were left homeless after 
a tornado ripped through the area on Monday evening.  
 
Premier Makhura will start at the Midvaal Municipality office where he will receive an 
update on the extent of damages, he will then visit the affected communities.  
 
Members of the media are invited as follows: 
 
Date: 12 December 2017 
 
Time: 13:30 
 
Venue: Midvaal Municipality Offices 
 

Issued by Gauteng Provincial Government 
 
For media enquiries contact Premier’s spokesperson Phumla Sekhonyane on 
071 460 4496 or Phumla.Sekhonyane@gauteng.gov.za   
    
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Provincial 
Government’s portals at www.gautengonline.gov.za; 
www.facebook.com/GPPremierOffice;  
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